

TERM 1 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 21 MARCH 2025



OFFICIAL OPENING OF THE JOHN FLYNN CENTRE

On Thursday, March 6, we proudly celebrated our 25th anniversary with the official opening of our new STEM building, the John Flynn Centre. This milestone reflects our ongoing commitment to excellence in science, technology, engineering and mathematics education.

We were honored to welcome esteemed guests, including Liverpool Mayor Ned Mannoun, Anne Stanley MP, Member for Werriwa and Nathan Hagarty MP, State Member for Leppington. Their support highlights the vital role of STEM education in shaping future leaders and innovators.

Named after Reverend John Flynn, founder of the Royal Flying Doctor Service, the John Flynn Centre stands on Flynn Avenue, which was also named in his honor. We extend our sincere gratitude to everyone involved in bringing this vision to life.